NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

KEWEENAW COUNTY, MICHIGAN

The Keweenaw County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on December 18,
2024 at 6:15 p.m. at the Courthouse in Eagle River, Ml.

The purpose of the hearing is to hear public comment on the proposed 2025 General Fund &
Special Fund Budgets prior to their adoption. The property tax millage rate proposed to be
levied to support the proposed budget will be the subject of this hearing.

A complete copy of the budget is available from the Treasurer’s Office by calling 906-337-1625,
Monday-Friday from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Julie A. Carlson
Keweenaw County Clerk
337-2229



